
VOORHEES TOWNSHIP PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

 

March 20, 2020 

 

Voorhees Township School Community, 

 

Beginning Monday March 23rd the Voorhees Township School District will follow the most 

recent recommendations and shift all nonessential staff and operations to a remote working 

schedule. Telephones will be forwarded to the employees’ home number of choice and staff will 

be available between the hours of 8-4 p.m. Monday - Friday (except during their lunch/breaks). 

 

Any parent/guardian who needs attention that requires to be met onsite will be accommodated by 

appointment when possible. 

 

*Our Food service for our free/reduced meal students will report one day per week and provide 

meals for the week (a breakfast and lunch each day). 

 

In addition, we will not be returning to our regular schedule of operations until at least after 

spring recess April 14th at the earliest. During spring recess, remote learning will be on hold for 

staff and students. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. Please remember if you have a particular need, contact 

your child’s school office or remote hotline numbers. For parents of children with special needs, 

please contact your child’s case manager to communicate any concerns.  

  

Important Phone Numbers: Remote Hotline Numbers 
•Central Administration: 856-655-8828 

•Edward T. Hamilton: 856-655-2697 

•Kresson: 856-655-8211 

•Osage: 856-655-1322 

•Signal Hill: 856-655-3569 

•Voorhees Middle School: 856-655-1831 

  

Fondly, 

Dr. David Gentile 

Superintendent of Schools 
 


